
   

  
 

 

Nuclear summer school  
“the back-end of the nuclear fuel cycle in France” 

 
The next Summer School will be organized, in France, from the 18th to the 22nd of 

September, 2017. 

During a week, students from Czech Republic and Slovakia will have the opportunity to:  

- Attend courses given by experts from the CEA and AREVA 

- Visit the infrastructures dedicated to fuel reprocessing, on an industrial scale like 

AREVA La Hague 

- Discover the facilities of the CEA in Marcoule (vitrification process, ATALANTE, …) 

- Visit the nuclear worksite of Flamanville, where the EPR is under construction   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Only a limited number of students will be able to attend this Summer School. 
Selected students will be asked to present a feed-back of the training on the back-end of the fuel 
cycle at their Faculty on their return.  
 
To apply, please send to benjamin.baudouin@diplomatie.gouv.fr :  
1. a CV and a cover letter explaining why you wish to participate to the Summer School 
2. a short description of the way you intend to present the feed-back of the Summer School to you 

Faculty once back, if you were selected. The more innovative the presentation the better! 
3. a copy of your ID/passport  
 
The selection of students will be carried out by the CENEN and the French Embassy. 
 

The deadline for submission is the 1th of June, 2017. 
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